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R.E. Slight amendment to the School Dinners menu. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

After discussions with our kitchen staff and catering provider we have decided, following a 

sucsessful trial to continue to serve hot baps on Thursdays instead of cold sandwiches, until further 

notice.   

Since Children have been eating in the classroom the kitchen are getting an increased demand for 

sandwiches.  

To confirm, on Thursdays instead of a sandwich of either cheese, ham or tuna children will instead 

have a hot bap of turkey (week 1 menu), chicken (week 2) and pork (week 3). Children will still be 

able to have the usual option of the hot dinner Turkey/Chicken/Pork or Quorn Roast.  

However, if you could try to encourage your child to have a hot meal as this is always the better 

option.  

Sandwiches/Bap/Baguette will always be an option on other days, please refer to the menu.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Peters  

Headteacher 
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